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20th June 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Welcome to Helston Community College 
 
Welcome to Helston Community College!  It was great to see so many of you at the parents’ evenings.  
We are delighted your child will be joining the College in September. We look forward to working in 
partnership with you to ensure that they have a happy and successful time at Helston Community 
College. 
 
As promised on the evenings, this letter contains key information for the start of next term.  Please 
also see our website for additional information. 
 
A reminder uniform orders can be collected from North Site Reception from Monday 1st July. We 
advise you telephone the main line before arrival, just to confirm your order is available. 
 
The first day of term for all pupils is Monday 9th September.  Your child will need to come to the 
South Site Hall (as on the transition days) at 8.30am to meet their tutor.  Students will be spending 
some time with their tutor and tutor group and then starting their timetabled lessons. 
 
Your child should arrive wearing full College uniform (as outlined in the enrolment form notes) and  
bring a school bag containing their pencil case, packed lunch or £2.30 for a hot dinner (Parent Pay 
account activation letters will be distributed in September) and a bottle of drink (not fizzy please).  
Please don’t forget a reading book for tutorial time as well.  Ensure all items of uniform and PE kit 
are clearly labelled with your child’s full name and tutor group. 
 
Please note that although your child starts Helston Community College on Monday 9th September, 
staff will be in College from Wednesday 4th September should you wish to contact us. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries regarding the new academic year, please contact Ms A Cann via 
acann@helston.cornwall.sch.uk or alternatively phone the College Reception on 01326 572685. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
    
 
 
Ms P Martin   Mr E McFadden    Mr T Richardson 
Deputy Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher KS3  Director KS3 
    SENCO     
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